
OHR  Welcomes  Appointment  Of
The  Commission  For
Restructuring  Of  Mostar  By
The City Council
OHR welcomes yesterday’s appointment of the Commission for re-structuring
of Mostar by the Mostar City Council. OHR also congratulates Mayor
Hamdija Jahic and Deputy Mayor Ljubo Beslic for their constructive work
in nomination of candidates for this Commission.

It is now up to the members of the Commission to constructively and
seriously start working on this important process regarding the future of
their city, and in a democratic and transparent manner. OHR expects that
the Commission will complete its task in the agreed deadline of three
months.

Finally, as Deputy High Representative Jean-Pierre Bercot emphasized
while addressing the City councilors yesterday on behalf of OHR, during
its work the Commission should be open for various suggestions of public
and  public  discussion  in  general.  Mostar  cannot  afford  to  ignore
constructive voices of its citizens.
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